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After the students had spent their week in Luxemburg, they prepared individual written 

reports about the year’s project, reflecting on the work they have done, the benefits they 

experienced and what they have learned. These individual reports were combined into a 

complete report (see attachment 1).  

They also prepared a short presentation for the second classes of our school to report on 

what they have done, show the students the value of the project work and to encourage 

these students to participate in an Erasmus+ project in the future.  

The second class students were able to ask questions about the experiences of the older 

students.  

 

A copy of the report, an example of the certificate (see attachment 2) received by each 

student upon completion of this project year and a copy of the final brochure (see website) 

were also sent to the Central Management Team of Piter Jelles Montessori (Wiebe Wieling and 

Folkert Bangma), to Alderman Hilde Tjeerdema from the Municipality of Leeuwarden (whose 

portfolios include Youth Policies, Youth Law and  Primary and Secondary Education, among 

others), to MEP Marietje Schaake in Brussels, whom we met at the Q and A in Strasburg as 

part of the student mobility to Luxemburg in March 2018, and to Yvonne Ruijters, Deputy 

Head of Mission at the Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands in Luxemburg, to whom 

an invitation was extended for the final student presentation on Youth Criminality on 16 

March 2018.  

 

             

 
  

 

 
 

 


